
Sauk Valley Community College 

August 29, 2022 

Action Item 4.2 

Topic: Approve Director of Software and User Services Administrative 

Appointment – Art VanZuiden 

College Health Information Technology – The College provides secure access to 

Metric: resources for students, faculty, staff, and the community. 

Presented by:  Dr. David Hellmich and Kathleen Dirks 

Presentation:          

The administration has been in the process of hiring a Director of Software and User 

Services.  The position was advertised on-line on Sauk Valley Community College’s website. 

The College received three applications and two internal candidates were invited to interview. 

The committee was composed of Jenna Brown, Jennifer Schultz, Joe Strabala-Bright, David 

Habben, and Allison Wade.  Kathleen Dirks, Dean of Information Technology, served as Chair. 

Professional background:  Art VanZuiden has been a Database and Server Administrator 

since 2020 at Sauk Valley Community College.  Previously, Art had been the Chief Technology 

Officer at Community State Bank for four years and IT Retail Operations Support at Blick Art 

Materials for two years. 

 Recommendation: 

The administration recommends the Board approve the appointment of Art VanZuiden as 

a Director of Software and User Services beginning September 5, 2022, at an annual base salary 

of $68,827.20. 



art.vanzuiden@svcc.edu 

ART VANZUIDEN 
P R O J E C T  M A N A G E R

SAUK VALLEY COMMUNITY 

COLLEGE 
DEAR HIRING COMMITTEE 

7/19/2022 

Kathryn Snow 

Director of Human Resources 

173 IL-2 

Dixon, IL 61021 

After reviewing the job description for the Director of Software and 

User Services position, I am excited to inform you that I wish to apply. 

I believe my experience, attitude, and personal goals align with the 

needs of the department and I would be honored to contribute my 

knowledge and passion to help this team work cohesively and 

effectively to achieve its goals. I have greatly appreciated my time 

here at Sauk and my intent is to be an integral part of this team long 

into the future. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Art VanZuiden 






